Honorable Palos Verdes Estates City Councilmembers:

As you consider the current litigation by Citizens for Enforcement of Parkland Covenants in your closed session on July 9th, we thought it would be helpful to submit photos taken last week on the evening of July 4th. About 200 residents (in over 50 cars) enjoyed the fireworks from the parkland on Via Panorama. We found this a positive sign of community interest and engagement, particularly considering the following comment made to you by City Attorney Christi Hogin at the May 8, 2012 City Council Meeting and recorded in the minutes:

"It is not accessible parkland"

-- City Attorney Hogin in 5/8/12 City Council Minutes



Respectfully submitted, John and Renata Harbison, on behalf of Citizens for Enforcing Parkland Covenants